
Salem State University Board of Trustees 

Year 2023 Transfer of Control Application 

---- 

Absence of Written Agreement 

 

 

The change in the composition of the board members of Salem State University Board of 

Trustees since June 2022 is the result of regular business events that cause new 

members to be appointed to the board from time to time as the term of certain existing 

board members expire. 

 

There is no written agreement governing these changes to the governing board. 

 

 

 


